
 

 

 

 

The Government of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela extends its heartfelt condolences to the 

beloved Indonesian people and their distinguished Government, after the tragic plane crash that 

took place yesterday in the maritime city of Karawang, West Jawa, which resulted in an 

unfortunate loss of human lives. 

In this mournful occasion, Venezuela expresses its words of solidarity towards the relatives and 

loved ones of the victims and encourages those who carry out the rescue tasks in this tragic 

circumstance. 

The Venezuelan people joins the mourning of the noble Indonesian people, who with great 

strength and integrity face this unfortunate catastrophe that mourns this brotherly country. 

Caracas, October 30th, 2018 

 


